From: Brian Epley <Brian.Epley@clevelandcountync.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 8:33 AM

To: Kevin Gordon <kevin.gordon@clevelandcountync.gov>
Subject: Fw: Board Resignation Letter

From: Robert Queen <rqueen1967@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 5:05 PM

To: brian.epley@clevelandcounty.com <brian.epley@clevelandcounty.com>
Cc: kevin.gordon@clevelandcounty.com <kevin.gordon@clevelandcounty.com>
Subject: Board Resignation Letter

Brian,
Just talked with Kevin. I don’t think the votes are in my favor. A resignation letter is attached. Please note the
date is June 1*. I would appreciate this being read into the minutes.

Thanks,

Robert P. Queen, PE
2632 Pamlico Drive
Shelby, NC 28152
704-477-0105

Structural engineering consulting
in NC, SC, VA, PA, M1, NY, OH, & W1

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT:

This electronic communication from Cleveland County is confidential, privileged, and intended solely for the use of the
recipient named above. If you're not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this
information to the intended recipient, and have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately. Unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution or other use of the contents of this electronic
communication is strictly prohibited.



